
 

May 3, 2023  FOI No: 2023-30 
 

 

 
VIA E-MAIL –  
 
Dear  
 
Re: Request for Records 

Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act 
 
The City of White Rock has reviewed your request for access to the following records pursuant 
to the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (the “Act”):  
 

• electronic copies of the bank statements and/or certified statements from financial 
organizations that the City of White Rock has relationships with which shows the 
amount of cash and/or cash equivalents owned by the City as of December 31, 2022. 
 

• provide a summary report that reflects the amounts that will appear in the SOFI 
(Statement of Financial Information) report when it is finalized later this year. 

 
Access to the records requested is available, however, some of the information in the records is 
excepted from the disclosure requirements of the Act. I have severed the excepted information 
so that I could disclose to you the remaining information as attached.  

The severed information is excepted from disclosure under section 17 of the Act. Severing 
under section 17 is necessary to avoid disclosing information that may be harmful to the 
financial or economic interests of the City.  
 
In regard to the second part (2nd bullet) of this request, the City’s Statement of Financial 
Information (SOFI) must be published under an enactment and Section 20 (1) (c) of 
the Freedom of Information and Privacy Act applies.  A record with a summary of this 
information is not available at this time.  The City is not obligated to provide a summary of that 
information prior to the report being published.   
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Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 
 
Sincerely, 
 

 
 
Tracey Arthur 
Director of Corporate Administration  
 
Att. 
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If you believe that the City of White Rock has been unreasonable in its handling of your request, 
you may ask the Information and Privacy Commissioner to review our response. You have 30 
days from receipt of this notice to request a review by writing to: 
 

Office of the Information and Privacy Commissioner 
3rd Floor, 756 Fort Street 
Victoria BC  V8W 1H2 
 

Should you decide to request a review, please provide the Commissioner’s office with: 
 

1. your name, address and telephone number; 
2. a copy of this letter; 
3. a copy of your original request sent to the City of White Rock; and 
4. the reasons or grounds upon which you are requesting the review. 
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